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Mr. Ravi Arulanantham

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Qakland, California 94621

Subject: Acknowledgement of verbal approval of Work Plan and notice of drilling
schedule at ARCO Station 6041, 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin, California.

Dear Mr. Arulanantham:

This letter is confirmation of the verbal approval of our Work Plan and Addendum One to
Work Plan (RESNA August 22, 1991) given by you during our telephone conversation of
August 28, 1991. During our conversation you requested to be given notice of anticipated
dates of drilling as you might to make a site visit. As of today, drilling is scheduled to

ommence September 12, 1991 and will be overseen by our staff geologist, Barbara

W

Sieminski. Should any changes to this schedule occur, we will let you know as soon as
possible.

Also, you requested a check for $500.00 for review of the Work Plan and Addendum One
to Work Plan. This has been forwarded to your office in care of you. If you have any
questions, please call us at (408) 264-7723. Thank you.

Sincerely.
RESNA

Joel Coffman
Project Geologist

ce:  Chuck Carmel, ARCO Products Company
Gil Jensen, Alameda County District Attorney’s Office



